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12th November 2024 

Individual and Sibling Photographs 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
The photographers from Tempest will be visiting the school on Monday 18th November; please 
ensure your child is wearing full uniform on the day. Instructions about how to view and order 
photographs will be shared with parents later in the week.   
 
 
If you have more than one child in the Junior School and would like a photograph of the children 
together, please complete the sibling photograph request form by 9am on Friday 15th November.  
These photos will also be taken during the school day on Monday. 
 
If you do not want your child to have their photograph taken, please inform the school office by 
midday on Friday 15th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hamstel Junior School 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=itiMSBXflk2j9Bz-n-ErI0cyllRgqlZPilSWQ4wLl3pUOVVGQVNIN1pRNEtXTUhBTUNLWEZMV1MzMS4u

